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Me and my family are strongly oppose to :Measure HB3501. This measure will only 

increase the problems that Measure 110 has introduced.  Now the homeless (yes, 

not houseless) will be able to use their drugs and alcohol in all public places; schools, 

parks, even in front of your house.  What has happen to Oregon? At one time Oregon 

was a state that people admired and respected, but now it has become Little 

California! Reject Measure HB3501 and save Oregon. 


